
The Respect Life Committee 

and the Rachel Pregnancy 

Center would like to thank you 

for participating in the October 

Baby Bottle Drive in honor of 

Respect for Life Month.  Thank 

you for all of your 

contributions. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 

p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing (current 
dues paid) are encouraged to attend.  If you have any 

questions or concerns please contact our Grand Knight Sam 
Raabe at 541-523-0299 or Financial Secretary Hal 

Huntington at 541-523-2114. 
  

The next Meeting will be December 21, 2017. 
 

We wish you a very happy 
Thanksgiving for you and 
your families.   

Sundays 2—4.  Please bring 
a donation for the food 

Religious Education classes for 
Kindergarten through 6

th
 grade are 

on Wednesdays after school and 
finish at 5PM.  Classes for 7th 
through 12

th
 are held Wednesday 

evenings at 7:00PM.  There will be 
no classes on November 22 due to 
Thanksgiving. 

 
 

There will be no Bible Study classes on 
November 22.  Classes will resume on 
November 29. 

  
The Parish will once again have a float in the 
Christmas Parade on December 2.  The youth of 
the Parish are invited to ride on the float.  If 
they wish to dress as an angel or a shepherd 
they will need to be at the rectory by 4:00PM.  

Everyone else will need to be on the North side of the Rectory 
by 4:30PM.  In order for your child to ride the float they will 
need a signed permission slip.  If you didn’t get a permission 
slip, please call Ann or Dawn at the office for one.   

We are still looking for volunteers who would be 
willing to come in from 1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. to 
answer phones and greet visitors.  We are hoping 
to have enough volunteers that it will be only once 
a week or less.  Please contact Dawn or Ann at 541
-523-4521 if you can help. 

November Duties 
Funeral Dinners—10; Albs—6   

Coffee Hour—7: No Duty— 

Start enjoying the best Catholic content all in one place! Our 
parish subscribes to an exciting online platform: 
FORMED.ORG.  This can be accessed at home on your 
computer, tablet or smart phone.  Simply enter our parish 
code 8AAWEG on the homepage and then you can create a 
personal account with your user name and 
password.  Enjoy Adult Faith Formation, 
Enrichment, Scripture Study and much more.  If 
you have any questions please contact the 
parish office. 

From our family 

to yours, 

 may your 

Thanksgiving be 

blessed. 

Please join us for Coffee Hour after Mass today! 

General Altar Meeting following Mass on Sunday.   

Upcoming Events:  Breakfast November 26th 


